
From:   David Weinreich   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   November 10, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0934-EX-CN-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

It is true that ELS File# 1700-EX-ST-2020 is for the same experiment as File# 0934-EX-CN-2020 are for
the same experiment.      

 However, Globalstar has received new information from Lynk Global regarding FCC's guidance.  We
have been told that the Lynk Global STA license request was not actually intended to be redundant, but
rather, was to ensure that there would be continuous spectrum authorization for the Lynk Global
experiment until their Form 442 ELS request was granted.

At this point, Globalstar requests further guidance from the FCC before withdrawing STA Request
File#1700-EX-ST-2020.       

Lynk Global believes STA File# 1700-EX-ST-2020 must remain in place so that they will have
uninterrupted spectrum authorization until their Form 442 request is granted, at which point the FCC will
terminate both the Lynk Global STA and the Globalstar STA Companion License authorizations.      

Globalstar respectfully requests that the FCC keep STA File# 1700-EX-ST-2020 active for the time being,
because it supports the Lynk Global STA.

We look forward to receiving further guidance and will proceed as directed by the FCC.


